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Merry Christmas! 

Wishing the whole school 

family a fun filled but        

relaxing Christmas break & 

a happy and healthy new 

year.  

Looking forward to seeing you all on             

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

The Christmas Fayre 
made a total of 

£864!  

Thank you for all of 
your support.   



  

EYFS AND KS1 PERFORMANCE! 

We were bursting with pride watching our youngest children perform ‘The Wriggly   

Nativity’ this week.  The children sang their hearts out and the year two children   

embraced the challenge of being narrators for the first time.  Thank you for your 

support in getting their costumes organised and coming along to watch.  



  

 

It was absolutely fantastic to see so many happy, 
smiling faces at the Key Stage 2 Carol Service. The 
children worked so hard to learn the songs and were 

a real credit to themselves and the school. 

Mr Davies (a.k.a. Mr Poppy) put together a   
really lovely arrangement which the children    

enjoyed immensely. 

Not only did our narrators 
need to practise their lines 

to deliver an amazing       
performance-they had to do 
overcome a fear of heights 

too! 

From all the Key Stage 2 team, thank you for coming out and making it 
a special evening. We wish you a safe and merry Christmas and a very 

happy New Year 

KS2 CAROL CONCERT 



CLUBS 

Club options for the Spring Term will be 
available on the first week back after   

Christmas.  These will be allocated, ready to 
start on Monday 9th January 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TUESDAY 3RD JANUARY 
2023 

START OF SPRING TERM 

 

 

 

 

 


